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Top DEP Stories 
  
Scranton Times:  DEP’s internal process excluded NEPA from air pollution alert from smoke from 
Canadian fires 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/deps-internal-processes-excluded-nepa-from-air-pollution-
alert-from-smoke-from-canadian-wildfires/article_f67a695a-6973-5c20-95c0-24c3cd4183bd.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Baby falcons receive clean bill of health and ID tags 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/baby-falcons-receive-clean-bill-of-health-and-id-
tags/article_f747f6f6-0592-11ee-a34d-835e6c068be5.html  
 
Canadian Wildfires/Air Quality 
 
Citizens Voice: Clearing the air: pollution in NEPA from Canadian wildfires improves 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/clearing-the-air-pollution-in-nepa-from-canadian-wildfires-
improves-but-still-unhealthy-for-vulnerable/article_56d43b4e-3a6e-5b25-8c13-9e01d301f8d0.html 
 
Republican Herald:  Haze subsides in Schuylkill county but wildfires continue in Canada 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/haze-subsides-in-schuylkill-county-but-wildfires-continue-in-
canada/article_3760c19c-1281-55c8-a881-59682bb3b8a5.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Air quality still ‘unhealthy’ Thursday, Butler County under Code Orange alert 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230608/air-quality-still-unhealthy-thursday-butler-county-under-code-
orange-alert/ 
 
New Castle News: Pa. Senate sends bill to House seeking DEP name change 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/pa-senate-sends-bill-to-house-seeking-dep-name-
change/article_c680b44f-a9e4-53fd-8e85-54fe7135879e.html 
 
WJET-TV: Code Orange Air Quality declared for Erie County 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/pennsylvania-news/erie-county/code-orange-air-quality-declared-for-
erie-county/ 
 
Bradford Era: Air quality, dry conditions are problems locally 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/air-quality-dry-conditions-are-problems-locally/article_38ebc574-
0642-11ee-9eaa-a73ea73810a3.html 
 
Butler Eagle: How safe is the air? Here’s how to check and what the numbers mean 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230609/how-safe-is-the-air-heres-how-to-check-and-what-the-
numbers-mean/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Poor air quality from Canadian wildfires affects Crawford County, people as far as 
away as North Carolina 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/poor-air-quality-from-canadian-wildfires-affects-crawford-
county-people-as-far-as-away-as/article_5fdd0a42-062b-11ee-b692-6b1828513647.html 
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York Daily Record: Dangerous air quality in Central PA 'some of the worst ever': When will the smoke 
clear? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/06/08/dangerous-air-quality-in-central-pennsylvania-
how-long-will-it-last-canadian-wildfires/70301022007/ 
Pennlive: Central Pa. remains under air quality alert Friday as conditions improve 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/central-pa-remains-under-air-quality-alert-friday-as-
conditions-improve.html 
 
Pennlive: Air quality in Pa. reaches historically bad levels from wildfire smoke 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/canada-wildfires-cause-historically-bad-air-quality-in-
pennsylvania.html 
 
Pennlive: How long is smoke from Canada wildfires going to hang over Pa.? 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/how-long-is-smoke-from-canada-wildfires-going-to-hang-
over-pa.html 
 
abc27: Parts of Pennsylvania issued ‘hazardous’ air quality. What does it mean? 
https://www.abc27.com/news/health/parts-of-pennsylvania-issued-hazardous-air-quality-what-does-it-
mean/ 
 
abc27: York area one of the worst places for wildfire smoke in Pennsylvania 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/york-area-one-of-the-worst-places-for-wildfire-smoke-in-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Smoky haze lifts in Lancaster, air quality improves; here’s why 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/smoky-haze-lifts-in-lancaster-air-quality-improves-here-s-
why/article_b11e6886-06be-11ee-958b-27c3bd39c05b.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rain on the horizon as pollution conditions thicken due to wildfire smoke 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/rain-on-the-horizon-as-pollution-conditions-thicken-due-to-
wildfire-smoke/article_21c8d39e-0635-11ee-b9b1-3fd55ebf089b.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County homeless service agencies report no uptick in shelter requests 
despite 'hazardous' air quality 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-homeless-service-agencies-report-no-uptick-
in-shelter-requests-despite-hazardous-air-quality/article_cf39b81c-063b-11ee-8715-
633b8d1e6321.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: How to deal with poor air quality 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/how-to-deal-with-poor-air-quality/article_bdfd587a-0563-
11ee-9134-33ade53ac15b.html 
 
York Dispatch: Air quality gradually improving as weekend approaches 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/06/09/air-quality-gradually-improving-as-
weekend-approaches/70305310007/ 
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Lancaster Farming: Canadian Wildfires Affect Pennsylvania Produce Farms 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/produce/canadian-wildfires-affect-pennsylvania-
produce-farms/article_4eedf7be-0630-11ee-80de-2f9c924cefcd.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Local air quality to improve soon 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2023/06/local-air-quality-to-improve-soon/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Air quality poses risk for children, elderly 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/air-quality-poses-risk-for-children-
elderly/article_10dd3af2-7747-575b-ac88-36e06ad63d34.html 
 
WITF: Amid smoky haze, medical officials recommend a return to masking 
https://www.witf.org/2023/06/08/amid-smoky-haze-medical-officials-recommend-a-return-to-masking/ 
 
WITF/StateImpoact: Pa. measures air quality with colors. Here’s what they mean 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/06/08/pa-measures-air-quality-with-colors-heres-what-
they-mean/ 
 
abc27: What is code purple air quality in Pennsylvania? 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/what-is-code-purple-air-quality-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
CBS21: Air quality remains poor with comfortable temps and isolated shower chances 
https://local21news.com/news/local/air-quality-remains-poor-with-comfortable-temps-and-isolated-
shower-chances# 
 
FOX43: Slow improvements in air quality, Code Orange Air Quality alert issued today 
https://www.fox43.com/article/weather/forecast/harrisburg-york-lancaster-lebanon-pa/521-b2c50775-
cbad-4f4b-b64d-3f39cb3f32f5 
 
WGAL: What is a Code Red air quality alert? 
https://www.wgal.com/article/code-red-air-quality-alert-explainer/44116901 
 
WTAJ: Air quality in Central Pennsylvania still ‘unhealthy 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/air-quality-in-central-pennsylvania-still-unhealthy/ 
 
WFMZ: As air quality severity lightens, most of Pa. now in moderate drought status, according to U.S. 
Drought Monitor 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/as-air-quality-severity-lightens-most-of-pa-now-in-
moderate-drought-status-according-to/article_caaaa5d6-065e-11ee-8281-977c3d98e265.html 
 
WFMZ: Berks History Center tour group sees areas impacted by Canadian wildfires 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/berks-history-center-tour-group-sees-areas-impacted-by-
canadian-wildfires/article_0bc3b1be-0648-11ee-b4e8-ab4d8eb99893.html 
Penn State News: Special Olympics cancels summer games due to air quality concerns 
https://www.psu.edu/news/campus-life/story/special-olympics-cancels-summer-games-due-air-quality-
concerns/  
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Penn State News: Wildfire smoke: Campus communities should monitor conditions, follow guidelines 
https://www.psu.edu/news/campus-life/story/wildfire-smoke-campus-communities-should-monitor-
conditions-follow-guidelines/    
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Profs: Smoke could impact indoor air quality 
https://dailyitem-
cnhi.newsmemory.com/?token=30bd8c469d5a96de799c4df2f5fbd32b_64832ae9_1406033&selDate=2
0230609&goTo=A001&artid=0  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Hazardous air quality brings harmful impact to greater Williamsport area 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/06/hazardous-air-quality-brings-harmful-impact-to-
greater-williamsport-area/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Wildfire smoke intensifies across region as air quality falls 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2023/06/wildfire-smoke-intensifies-across-region-as-air-
quality-falls/  
 
Centre Daily Times: See photos of the smoky skies in Centre County from Canadian wildfires 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/weather-
news/article276192546.html?ac_cid=DM808739&ac_bid=-1165014869  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Bucknell air quality expert weighs in on risks of air pollution 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/bucknell-air-quality-expert-weighs-in-on-risks-of-air-
pollution/article_27f1bce4-0618-11ee-a9ea-effd22eed144.html  
 
Philly Burbs: Is the air quality in Bucks County improving today? And is it safe to go outside yet? 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2023/06/07/canadian-wildfires-causing-unhealthy-air-
quality-in-bucks-county-code-orange-haze-smoke/  
 
Philly Burbs: When will Canada wildfire smoke clear? Haze starts to 'plateau' in Delaware, NJ and PA 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/weather/2023/06/09/canada-wildfire-smoke-clear-air-quality-
delaware-pennsylvania-new-jersey/ 
 
The Inquirer: Philly’s air quality improving ahead of another band of smoke this afternoon; city schools 
shift to virtual 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/live/philadelphia-air-quality-smoke-forecast-wildfires-pollution-
updates-20230609.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Wildfire smoke disrupted life in Philly this week and will linger Friday, but 
forecasters say the weekend should be decent 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/smoke-philadelphia-air-quality-forecast-improve-canada-wildfires-
20230608.html 
 
America sleepwalks through a climate crisis. Will this smoke alarm wake us up? 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/hazardous-air-quality-smoke-wildfires-climate-change-
20230608.html 
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KYW News: Air quality improving but still poses a health risk 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/canada-wildfires-hazy-air-quality-warning-
philadelphia-region 
 
WHYY: Wildfire updates: Smoky conditions improve; Philly schools go remote 
https://whyy.org/live/philadelphia-air-quality-wildfires-canada-smoke-updates/ 
 
WHYY: Staying safe in smoky air is particularly important for some people. Here’s how 
https://whyy.org/npr_story_post/wildfire-smoke-staying-safe-vulnerable-groups-what-to-know/ 
 
The Reporter: Montgomery County’s vulnerable populations dealing with smoke, haze amid Canadian 
wildfires 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/06/08/montgomery-countys-vulnerable-populations-
dealing-with-smoke-haze-amid-canadian-wildfires/ 
 
Fox 29: How air filters and air purifiers can help with poor air quality 
https://www.fox29.com/video 
 
Fox 29: Nearly 90 million in Northeast, Mid-Atlantic still trapped in polluted air as Canadian wildfire 
smoke thins 
https://www.fox29.com/news/nearly-90-million-in-northeast-mid-atlantic-still-trapped-in-polluted-air-
as-canadian-wildfire-smoke-thins 
 
WTAE: Western Pennsylvania under Code Orange Air Quality Alert 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-code-orange-air-quality-smoke-canada-wildfire/44133373 
 
Tribune-Review: Air quality alert issued for region 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/air-quality-alert-issued-for-region/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Live updates: Pittsburgh’s air quality is fluctuating from the Canadian wildfires — and the 
impact is widespread 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/2023/06/08/air-quality-index-pennsylvania-
pittsburgh/stories/202306080106 
 
Observer-Reporter: Region under code red advisory for air quality 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/region-under-code-red-advisory-for-air-
quality/article_6546ea1e-0556-11ee-b4b2-272fd24bb7e6.html 
 
WTAJ: UNHEALTHY AIR: Smoke from wildfires prompts air quality alert for majority of our region 
https://wjactv.com/weather/smoke-wildfires-air-quality-health-indoors-alert-pennsylvania-canada-
haze-hazy-pollution-unhealthy-symptoms-visibility 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Citizens and activists ask Beaver County Council to take tougher stance on Shell 
plant 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/news/citizens-and-activists-ask-beaver-county-council-to-take-tougher-
stance-on-shell-plant-24017679 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Residents urge Beaver County Commission to help lobby Shell 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/08/residents-urge-beaver-county-
commission.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_37&cx_artPos=5#cxrecs_s  
 
KDKA: Beaver County residents rally against Shell cracker plant 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/shell-cracker-plant-protest-beaver-county/  
 
Allegheny Front: RESIDENTS RALLY AGAINST SHELL PLASTICS PLANT POLLUTION IN BEAVER COUNTY 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/residents-rally-against-shell-plastics-plant-air-pollution-beaver-county/  
 
WESA: Residents rally against Shell plastics plant pollution in Beaver County 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-06-09/shell-plastics-residents-rally  
 
KDKA: Canadian wildfire smoke: What is in the air, and what is the impact on you? 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/canadian-wildfire-smoke-air-quality-western-
pennsylvania/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh’s air quality is fluctuating from the Canadian wildfires — and the impact is 
widespread 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/06/08/pittsburgh-air-quality-pennsylvania-
canada-wildfires-smoke-aqi/stories/202306080144 
 
WESA: Air quality in Pittsburgh is likely to improve this weekend 
https://www.wesa.fm/health-science-tech/2023-06-08/pittsburgh-air-quality-weekend-improve 
 
KDKA Radio: Canadian wildfires bring more polluted air to Pittsburgh area 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/canadian-wildfires-bring-more-polluted-air-to-
pittsburgh 
 
WJAC: EPA official: 'This is definitely unprecedented.' A look at changing air conditions, outdoor worker 
advice 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/epa-official-this-is-definitely-unprecedented-a-look-at-changing-air-
conditions-outdoor-worker-advice 
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
Environmental Health News: Displaced and distraught: East Palestine remains at risk and without 
answers  
https://www.ehn.org/east-palestine-ohio-2660738673.html 
 
Mentions   
 
Scranton Times: “Protection” still core of DEP’s job 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/protection-still-core-of-deps-job/article_23c74a11-da0c-
5079-bf40-2a251692696a.html 
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York Dispatch: State pays polluter, then slaps wrist 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2023/06/06/state-pays-polluter-then-slaps-
wrist/70292327007/ 
 
PennLive: Garbage, tarps burn in second fire in less than a week at Lycoming County Landfill 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/06/garbage-tarps-burn-in-second-fire-in-less-than-a-week-at-
lycoming-county-landfill.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: PA air quality update: Latest conditions, how to protect yourself with masks, 
purifiers 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article276230406.html?ac_cid=DM809241&ac_bi
d=-1155087877  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Clearfield Boro, Sandy Twp. officials issue burn ban notices 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/clearfield-boro-sandy-twp-officials-issue-burn-ban-
notices/article_b5f74db6-0568-11ee-b5ea-2bc726307026.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Geisinger doctor: Stay inside during air quality alert 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/geisinger-doctor-stay-inside-during-air-quality-
alert/article_885673f2-0566-11ee-a1c7-9b3565019319.html  
 
Post-Gazette: ‘They nuked our little neighborhood’: Springdale residents worry in aftermath of 
smokestacks implosion 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/06/08/cheswick-air-springdale-explosion-
implosion-smokestacks/stories/202306080139 
 
Tribune-Review: State Rep. Mandy Steele seeks answers to lingering questions from implosion of 
smokestacks in Springdale 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/state-rep-mandy-steele-seeks-answers-to-lingering-
questions-from-implosion-of-smokestacks-in-springdale/ 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Friends of Conodoguinet Greenway release study findings 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/friends-of-conodoguinet-greenway-release-study-
findings/article_d2c83a48-047f-11ee-826a-6b5a560bc850.html 
 
Bradford Era: Public comment sought: E-bikes on trails at Jakes Rocks 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/public-comment-sought-e-bikes-on-trails-at-jakes-
rocks/article_3ba0654e-0643-11ee-b5cd-e7b0e2dd0eb6.html 
 
Pen State News: New center to promote agricultural conservation in Pennsylvania 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/new-center-promote-agricultural-conservation-
pennsylvania/     
 
Daily Voice: Be Aware Of The Bear, Say Authorities In Bucks County 
https://dailyvoice.com/pennsylvania/montgomery/be-aware-of-the-bear-say-authorities-in-bucks-
county/ 
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Sanatoga Post: Find Strawberries Everywhere Saturday in Sanatoga 
https://travelswiththepost.com/2023/06/09/find-strawberries-everywhere-saturday-in-sanatoga/ 
 
Times Herald: From the Ground Up: The most beautiful native tree you may never have heard of 
https://www.timesherald.com/2023/06/08/from-the-ground-up-the-most-beautiful-native-tree-you-
may-never-have-heard-of/ 
 
Levittown Now: Delaware River Sojourn Invites Participants To Explore Undammed Beauty Of River 
https://levittownnow.com/2023/06/08/delaware-river-sojourn-invites-participants-to-explore-
undammed-beauty-of-river/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Wellsboro adds charm and adventure to the heart of the PA Wilds  
https://nextpittsburgh.com/outdoor-guide/wellsboro-adds-charm-and-adventure-to-the-heart-of-pa-
wilds/  
 
Tribune Review: Letter to the editor: We need strong EPA standards 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-we-need-strong-epa-standards/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial | Banner year for sharing 1889 flood story 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorial-banner-year-for-sharing-1889-flood-story/article_bb2ce5f0-
0574-11ee-a865-3f544fefd895.html 
 
Drought 
 
WJET-TV: Northwest PA Officially in a Moderate Drought 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/northwest-pa-officially-in-a-moderate-drought/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: East Petersburg gets update on burn ban; short-term rentals to be focus at next 
committee meeting 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/east-petersburg-gets-update-on-burn-ban-short-term-
rentals-to-be-focus-at-next/article_18a45c84-060d-11ee-95dd-3bebf67fdcad.html 
 
York Daily Record: Central Pennsylvania has dangerous air, now in moderate drought. What's next, 
locusts? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/06/08/central-pa-has-dangerous-air-now-in-a-moderate-
drought-whats-next/70302876007/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Saxton joins others in burn bans 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/saxton-joins-others-in-burn-bans/article_ee2f9cf5-29e3-
54a4-a269-3ed80d8023ca.html\ 
 
abc27: Lancaster County burn ban to begin today 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/lancaster-county-imposing-burn-ban-to-begin-friday/ 
 
CBS21: Rain, rain, don't go away! Central PA farmers feeling crunch of dry weather 
https://local21news.com/news/local/central-pennsylvania-farmers-feel-the-impact-of-dry-weather-
beshore-hill-farm-strites-orchard-fruit-crops-cassel-vineyards-maple-valley-acres# 
 

https://travelswiththepost.com/2023/06/09/find-strawberries-everywhere-saturday-in-sanatoga/
https://www.timesherald.com/2023/06/08/from-the-ground-up-the-most-beautiful-native-tree-you-may-never-have-heard-of/
https://www.timesherald.com/2023/06/08/from-the-ground-up-the-most-beautiful-native-tree-you-may-never-have-heard-of/
https://levittownnow.com/2023/06/08/delaware-river-sojourn-invites-participants-to-explore-undammed-beauty-of-river/
https://levittownnow.com/2023/06/08/delaware-river-sojourn-invites-participants-to-explore-undammed-beauty-of-river/
https://nextpittsburgh.com/outdoor-guide/wellsboro-adds-charm-and-adventure-to-the-heart-of-pa-wilds/
https://nextpittsburgh.com/outdoor-guide/wellsboro-adds-charm-and-adventure-to-the-heart-of-pa-wilds/
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-we-need-strong-epa-standards/
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorial-banner-year-for-sharing-1889-flood-story/article_bb2ce5f0-0574-11ee-a865-3f544fefd895.html
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorial-banner-year-for-sharing-1889-flood-story/article_bb2ce5f0-0574-11ee-a865-3f544fefd895.html
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/northwest-pa-officially-in-a-moderate-drought/
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/east-petersburg-gets-update-on-burn-ban-short-term-rentals-to-be-focus-at-next/article_18a45c84-060d-11ee-95dd-3bebf67fdcad.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/east-petersburg-gets-update-on-burn-ban-short-term-rentals-to-be-focus-at-next/article_18a45c84-060d-11ee-95dd-3bebf67fdcad.html
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/06/08/central-pa-has-dangerous-air-now-in-a-moderate-drought-whats-next/70302876007/
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/06/08/central-pa-has-dangerous-air-now-in-a-moderate-drought-whats-next/70302876007/
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/saxton-joins-others-in-burn-bans/article_ee2f9cf5-29e3-54a4-a269-3ed80d8023ca.html/
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/saxton-joins-others-in-burn-bans/article_ee2f9cf5-29e3-54a4-a269-3ed80d8023ca.html/
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/lancaster-county-imposing-burn-ban-to-begin-friday/
https://local21news.com/news/local/central-pennsylvania-farmers-feel-the-impact-of-dry-weather-beshore-hill-farm-strites-orchard-fruit-crops-cassel-vineyards-maple-valley-acres
https://local21news.com/news/local/central-pennsylvania-farmers-feel-the-impact-of-dry-weather-beshore-hill-farm-strites-orchard-fruit-crops-cassel-vineyards-maple-valley-acres


FOX43: Here are the Central Pa. counties, boroughs and townships that have enacted temporary burn 
bans 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/central-pa-county-municipal-township-
burn-ban-list/521-da919ffb-4842-43dc-b2f0-ffa1e2818509 
 
WGAL: Most of south-central Pennsylvania in moderate drought 
https://www.wgal.com/article/south-central-pennsylvania-moderate-
drought/44130428https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/berks-and-surrounding-areas-listed-in-a-
moderate-drought/article_0abc10ae-0648-11ee-a4ee-afdbc2ef404e.html 
 
WFMZ: Berks and surrounding areas listed in a 'moderate drought' 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/berks-and-surrounding-areas-listed-in-a-moderate-
drought/article_0abc10ae-0648-11ee-a4ee-afdbc2ef404e.html 
 
Energy 
 
York Dispatch: Increased electric bills are Pa. power struggle 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2023/06/08/increased-electric-bills-are-pa-
power-struggle/70301228007/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: GM’s electric vehicles will gain access to Tesla’s vast charging network 
https://www.inquirer.com/cars/gm-tesla-charging-stations-20230609.html 
 
Transition to electric vehicles could prevent thousands of deaths, illnesses in Pa. and N.J., report finds 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/electric-vehicles-zero-emission-cars-death-prevention-health-benefits-
pennsylvania-new-jersey/ 
 
KYW News: New Jersey Board of Public Utilities president calls out wind farm developers for delaying 
state climate goals 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/nj-utilities-boss-calls-out-wind-farm-developers-
for-delays 
 
Al Dia: America's Mobility of the Future highlights the future of electric vehicles in Latin America 
https://aldianews.com/en/leadership/corporate/mexicos-ev-future 
 
Observer-Reporter: Up in smoke: Cooling towers demolished at former power plant in Greene County 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/up-in-smoke-cooling-towers-demolished-at-former-
power-plant-in-greene-county/article_6987ee24-f1ef-5def-8c2a-fef8ea527ccf.html  
 
Daily Courier: Increased electric bills are power struggle 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/local/increased-electric-bills-are-power-struggle/article_d04eef54-
0615-11ee-88ba-0bfafd1d3de8.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Federal funding for 48 ANF wells to be plugged 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/federal-funding-for-48-anf-wells-to-be-plugged/article_b14f6230-
063f-11ee-a6be-9b3248f84527.html 

https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/central-pa-county-municipal-township-burn-ban-list/521-da919ffb-4842-43dc-b2f0-ffa1e2818509
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Radiation Protection  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: York nuclear power plant undergoes inspection due to safety failure last May 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/york-nuclear-power-plant-undergoes-inspection-due-to-safety-
failure-last-may/article_71b151aa-0627-11ee-a672-2fd236ebf29b.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Indiana Gazette: Three area lawmakers among co-sponsors of lanternfly legislation 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/three-area-lawmakers-among-co-sponsors-of-lanternfly-
legislation/article_7698b4d0-f9cc-5df5-8988-6e82e76ceb7c.html 
 
Penn State News: Penn State Extension launches spotted lanternfly survey for 2023 season 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/penn-state-extension-launches-spotted-
lanternfly-survey-2023-season/  
 
Philly Burbs: University of Delaware researchers may have found a way to get rid of damaging 
lanternflies 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/2023/06/08/how-delaware-researchers-want-to-eradicate-
spotted-lanternfly/  
 
My ChesCo: Bipartisan Group of Senators Introduce Bill to Stop the Spread of Spotted Lanternfly 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/government/bipartisan-group-of-senators-introduce-bill-to-stop-
the-spread-of-spotted-lanternfly/ 
 
Waste 
 
Morning Call:  Bethlehem Landfill appeals court’s decision to throw out ruling regarding zoning for 
expansion 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/06/09/bethlehem-landfill-appeal/ 
 
The Reporter: Lansdale: Sewer rate hikes could start later this year 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/06/09/lansdale-sewer-rate-hikes-could-start-later-this-year/ 
 
Water 
 
PublicSource: Pipes, maps, responsibilities: Pittsburgh orders property owners to pursue five-figure 
sewer fixes 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-sewer-repair-sinkhole-water-authority-laterals-regent-
square/ 
 
WPXI: Oakland water main break closes Pittsburgh Public Schools administration building 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/pittsburgh-public-schools-administration-building-closed-due-
oakland-water-main-break/YYBOWMMIBZAPNHYOL43OCIOHGU/ 
 
WTAE: Water main break shuts down Pittsburgh Public Schools administration building 
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-main-break-shuts-down-pittsburgh-public-schools-administration-
building/44137296 
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Daily American: What to do? Which lane to drive in to get around pipe replacement in Somerset 
Borough? 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2023/06/08/what-to-do-how-to-get-around-pipe-
replacement-in-somerset-borough/70296795007/  
 
Tribune-Review: Stephen L. Carter: The Supreme Court’s confusing water ruling, explained  
https://triblive.com/opinion/stephen-l-carter-the-supreme-courts-confusing-water-ruling-explained/  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Large crowd protests at Charleroi council meeting 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/06/large-crowd-protests-at-charleroi-council-meeting/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: Springdale Borough residents have until this evening to file claims related to smokestack 
implosion 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/springdale-borough-residents-have-until-this-evening-to-
file-claims-related-to-smokestack-implosion/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Rain would have helped with smokestack dust 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-rain-would-have-helped-with-smokestack-dust/  
 
Post-Gazette: I spy, with my little eye, a lanternfly. Let’s get rid of them, lawmakers cry.  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2023/06/08/pa-lanternfly-legislation-giselle-
fetterman-d-day/stories/202306080130  
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